
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Hillsboro Community Unit School District No. 3 will hold 
its annual Budget Hearing for fiscal year 2026 on 

September 16, 2025. The Hearing will begin at 7:00 
p.m. and will be held at The Unit Office, 1311 Vandalia 
Rd, Hillsboro, IL 62049. The School District Budget will 

be available for viewing at The Unit Office, until the 
hearing date during the hours of 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 


